
From: Lee, Dennis M. 
Sent: 7/3/2013 6:45:59 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Here's the new ROW standard 

Thank you Laura. 

Dennis 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE Smanphone 

Original message 
From: "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> 
Date: 07/03/2013 6:12 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Robertson, Michael" <michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov>,"Lee, Dennis M." 
<dennis.lee@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Cc: "Moreland, Chauna" <ClM4@pge.com>,"Yee, Frances" <FSC2@pge.com>,"Yura, Jane" 
<JKY 1 @pge.com> 
Subject: Here's the new ROW standard 

Mike and Dennis 

Here is the new (June 2013) PG&E standard for gas pipeline rights-of-way management that 
we mentioned yesterday. 

I think this is the last thing we committed to in yesterday's meeting -1 sent you the root cause 
analysis and compliance plan yesterday. 

Happy 4th of July! 

SB GT&S 0258416 
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Thanks again for the time, and of course for the 52 resolved findings. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


